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June 9, 1971 

Pro£e8sor José Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Penneylvanla 19010 

Dear Professor Ferra ter -Mora: 

Recently 1 sent a s p e c l a l de l lve ry l e t t e r t o 
Dr. Nahm (dated May 31 , 1971) concernlng ray request t o be 
enro l led ln the u n l t of supervlsed research on the d i s s e r t a t i o n . 

Time l i very Important r l g h t now, slnce I must rece lve 
a l e t t e r from Bryn Mawr s t a t i n g t ha t I am so en ro l l ed before 
the end of June , or my teach lng p o s i t i o n for next f a l l w i l l 
have to be cance l led for lack of a renewed California t each lng 
c r e d e n t l a l . 

I thought perhaps Dr. Nahm had a l ready l e f t for 
the suramer and so dld not rece lve my l e t t e r . ln my l e t t e r t o hlm 
I fu l ly explained the s i t u a t i o n , my cur ren t work on the d l s s e r t a t l o n , 
the fact t h a t 1 plan to v i s i t Bryn Mawr ln August and confer with 
e l t h e r Dr. Kline or another member of my Coramittee, and a l s o 
enclosed copies of correspondence wi th Dr. Kllne and Mrs. Fos t e r , 
Dean o'f the Gradúate School. 

Would l t be poss ib le for you t o inqul re wi th Dr. Nahm 
as to whether or not he has recelved t h i s l e t t e r ? I f he i s away, 
perhaps I could send you the necessary Information. I have not 
heard from Dr. Kllne e l t h e r , in response t o my l e t t e r t o hlm 
dated May 23 , 1971 (sent s p e c l a l d e l l v e r y ) . 

I would very much apprec la te any help you can g i v e . 

S ince re ly , 

Susan B. Armstrong (fonnerly Spooner) 
3936 Sunny Road 
Stockton, California 95206 

All that ls necessary is a letter stating my enrollmentt. in the 
unlt of research. As 1 stated in my varlous letters, I would like 
to arrange to pay the fee ($500) ln monthly installments, beginnning 
June, 1971. ($50/month) An lmmedlate response would be deeply 
appreclated. 


